
Amazing Athletes! 

 

On Tuesday 19th and Wednesday 20th October, we went to Telford College in a 

minibus to take part in an athletics competition against 6 other schools. We did 

long jump, chest throw, javelin, speed bounce and lots of running races. We 

really enjoyed ourselves and when the results were announced, we found out 

that we had come in first place! We were so excited!  

By Frankie, Tristan, Eliza, Cameron, Layan, Chase, Amelia and Mixan (Year 6) 

 







 



 


